
-----Original Message-----
From: James Cooper <jim@labsoftware.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 18, 2022 10:49 AM
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: 22-09-15-- Bellino apartment addition

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you are sure.

Well, this is not a particularly attractive design. And if this is to be an "In-law apartment," then you would normally 
assume that there would be a connecting door to the residence. It is odd that they made no attempt to include that, 
making me wonder who will be living there. This would certainly look better if the garage became the apartment, 
and a new garage was added on.

Given the considerable cost and effort the owners went to to satisfy wetlands drainage requirements after their over-
enthusiastic tree-cutting a few years ago, we would need reassurance that this new construction will not affect the 
wetlands.

--
James W Cooper
48 Old Driftway
Wilton, CT
203-984-0666


